
   
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

                                 Please take time to read this week’s verse from 1Peter 3:8 and 

talk to your child about what it means to them, and to you as a family. It fits in so well with our Christian 

value of Compassion and our British Values of Tolerance and Respect. We are extremely proud of our 

strong Christian ethos and therefore we daily encourage every child to treat all people, whatever their 

faith, ethnicity or culture, with love, compassion, dignity and respect. 

Thank you to all those parents who came along to meet with the class teachers at Parents’ Evening last 

night. It was a very positive turnout. The teachers were very grateful for the opportunity to share with you 

about your child’s progress, attitude and behaviour. If you were unable to make it yesterday, please 

contact the office to arrange an alternative appointment. 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Sienna Halleron in Year 1 who won my Good Manners Award last week. Sienna has been shining her wonderful 
manners and respectful attitude incredibly brightly around school over the last few weeks. Well done Sienna- we are very proud of 
you. 
 
Red Team Reward 
The Red Team won the most team points for work, behaviour and attitude last half term. As a reward, the children in the Red 
team may choose to come to school in non- uniform next Friday, 24th November. Well done to all of you. 
 
Pantomime Visit     
You should have all received a letter this week, containing details about the Pantomime trip  
on Friday 8th December. Please send you slips in to school as soon as possible. Thank you. 
 
Christmas Lights Switch On         
We are looking forward to celebrating the Christmas Lights switch on again on  
Monday 4th December at 6pm, with carols at St Christopher’s, followed by mince pies and  
refreshments at St Bernard’s school. Due to Health and Safety concerns, places within the 
 church are to be restricted this year. The Parish Council have therefore allocated a limited  
amount of tickets to all 3 schools involved. Priority is to be given to families of children who 
 will be singing on the night however all families will be welcome and a speaker will be  
connected outside, so that any who remain outside, can still hear the service taking place.  
Details of “singers” to follow.   
 
PTA  
A big Thank You to the PTA who ran the 2 Cinema Nights this week. The children really enjoyed both evenings and the events 
helped raise money for school funds. The next PTA meeting will take place on Monday 27th November at 7pm at Jenni Collinson’s 
home. Please contact school if you need further details. 
 
                                                  Thank you for your support, 

 
     C M Seagrave. 
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Our theme this half term is Compassion 
 

PARENTAL QUESTIONNAIRES 
Thank You for the overwhelmingly 

positive comments on the 
questionnaires given out last night- 
what a wonderful encouragement! 

We will carefully consider any 
suggestions made to improve even 
further. If you haven’t filled one in 

yet, and would like to, please 
collect a copy from the office. 

                    Thank you  


